From: John Barton [mailto:] 
Sent: 06 March 2013 13:11
To: Simon Dean
Subject: Objection to 13/0016/F Retrospective Planning Application
Dear Simon Dean,

 

Re: Planning Application 13/00116/F  Retrospective - New Roof to Barn, 3 No rooflights and door installed to the Upper Floor - Bishops End, Sibford.

 

Having been born in Sibford Gower and having lived there for many years and still in the neighbourhood I carry many strong memories of visiting the Bishop Blaize Public House (now renamed Bishops End by Mr and Mrs Noquet) as did many members of my family and friends. 

I have very strong objections to what Mr and Mrs Noquet have done to the Bishop Blaize and now they seem to be doing the same to the Bottle Store.

 

I am a part owner of a plot of land adjacent to the Bishop Blaize (Bishops End) which has been in our family for over 80 years.

I have many happy memories of playing and helping my Father grow vegetables on this land. So I can honestly say I have seen on numerous occasions bats flying in and out of the Bottle Store. As fas as I am aware no bat survey has ever been completed.  Why is it then that alterations have been allowed to continue without Planning Permission when only last year we were issued with a letter from Cherwell District Council asking us to remove our Garden Shed?  We were told we were contravening Planning Laws in a Conservation area.   We abided by the Law and took it down .   So why is it that Mr and Mrs Noquet can carry on and take no notice of Planning Laws and ruin what was once a beautiful historic building in a Conservation area and still seem to be able to get away with it, and now on the Bottle Store do just as they please?

 

So please, do the right thing, stop this now and refuse Mr and Mrs Noquet the above Planning Application and any others that they may put before you and make them restore it all to its former state.

 

John Barton

 

 

